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5th June 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Squirrels and Badgers classes would like to invite you to their end of year KS2 performance of 
‘Ali Baba and the Bongo Bandits’. There will be four performances and the dates are below:  
 
1. Monday 15th July @ 9.00am 
2. Monday 15th July @ 1.00pm 
 
3. Tuesday 16th July @ 9.00am 
4. Tuesday 16th July @ 1.00pm 
 
Tickets will be issued on a first come first serve basis, please respond by completing the form 
in the following link:  https://forms.office.com/e/S4fTutxnpm  
The performance is in the village hall and the capacity for audience (including staff and 
children) is a maximum of 100 people.  We have allowance of 50 audience members per 
performance. You will be offered an alternative date if we are at capacity on the day of your 
choice. We welcome members of your child’s extended family too.  
 
Best wishes  

SPriestley 
Miss Priestley 
Head Teacher  

 
 
 

                                                                                                                        

 

Head Teacher: Miss S Priestley  
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